
 
Chris Henning  
Director Place  
County Hall 
Matlock 
Derbyshire 
DE4 3AG 

 
FAO: Kate Atkins               Telephone:  
Transport Infrastructure Planning Unit    
       Our ref: A57 Link Roads DCO  
       Your ref: TR010034  
       Date: 13 October 2022   
   
Dear Ms Atkins                        

Planning Act 2008 (as amended) and the Infrastructure Planning (Examination 
Procedure) Rules 2010 
 
A57 Link Roads Development Consent Order 
 
REQUEST FOR COMMENTS FROM THE APPLICANT AND ALL INTERESTED 
PARTIES 
 
Thank you for consulting Derbyshire County Council as an Interest Party for any 
comments it wished to make on questions 3 (Request for an update from the Applicant 
and Greater Manchester Combined Authority regarding the status of the Greater 
Manchester Clean Air Plan), 4 (Request for an update from the Applicant and Natural 
England regarding protected species licences) and 5 (the Applicant’s comments on 
the progress of the emerging ‘Places for Everyone’ Joint Development Plan) of the 
Applicant’s response of 14 September 2022 to the Secretary of State’s consultation 
letter of 2 September 2022. 

I write to confirm that the details of the applicant’s response of 14th September 2022 
have been reviewed by Derbyshire County Council and that the Authority has no 
further comments to make on the applicant’s response.  

Yours sincerely 

Chris Henning  

Director of Place 

Derbyshire County Council 

 




